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City of Stanton 

Regular Meeting Minutes 

March 3, 2020 

 
1. Call to Order: Pledge of Allegiance – The City of Stanton regular meeting was called to 

order at 7:00p.m. by Mayor Lori Williams with the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 

2. Roll Call: Mayor Lori Williams, Jane Basom, Vladimir Edelman, Ray Holloway, 

Michael Mazzola, Charles Miel, Mary Thomas 

      Absent: None 

 

3.  Approval of Agenda 

Motion made by Thomas second by Edelman to approve the agenda.  Motion carried on a 

voice vote.   

 

4. Public Comments: None  

       

5. Standing Items 

a. Motion made by Mazzola second by Holloway to approve the Work Session and 

the Regular Meeting Minutes of February 25, 2020.  Motion carried on a voice 

vote. 

b. Motion made by Edelman second by Mazzola to approve the bills for February 

2020 in the amount of $25,283.50.  Motion carried on a voice vote. 

c. Motion made by Miel second by Basom to accept the Revenues and Expenditures 

Report for February 2020.  Motion carried on a voice vote. 

 

6. Monthly Reports 

a. Stanton Police Department 

b. DPW Report-City Manager Davis informed the commissioners that James Blum 

and Kevin McGowan are in math training school for water/sewer on Tuesday and 

Thursday of this week. 

c. Clerk/Treasurer Financial Report 

d. City Manager-informed commissioners that EGLE sent a letter and the SAW 

Grant is now completed with 1 million collected and the city fund didn’t have to 

spend anything.  The Planning Commission has a meeting on Wednesday, there 

was discussion about 335 Second St maybe being donated to Habitat for 

Humanity, also we have an RFP out for bid on auditing services. 

 

7. New Business:  

a. Motion made by Mazzola second by Thomas to appoint Judy Guevara to the 

Stanton Planning Commission for a three-year-term ending July 1, 2023.  Motion 

carried on a voice vote. 
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8. Committee Reports:  

DDA-Mayor Williams informed the commissioners that the ribbon cutting ceremony was 

last Saturday at 11:00a.m. at the Dance Studio which has relocated to Main St and the 

DDA murder mystery fundraiser was very successful this last Saturday evening. 

Planning Commission-meeting on Wednesday, March 4, 2020 at 5:30. 

Veterans Memorial Park-update was that we are still waiting for the grant agreements.   

 

9.  Public Comments: None 

  

10.  Commission Comments:  

 

Commissioner Miel thinks the city is doing well and wants to thank Vester for doing a 

great job. 

Commissioner Basom brought up a few clerical errors from the February 25, 2020 

minutes. 

 

11.  Adjournment 

             Motion made by Edelman second by Thomas to adjourn meeting at 7:25p.m.    

             Motion carried on a voice vote. 

 

             Lori Williams, Mayor  

             Lori Braman, Clerk 


